
Classroom Decorum Notification 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to take a moment to remind everyone about 

the importance of maintaining decorum in our classroom environment. 

Classroom decorum is essential for fostering a positive and effective learning atmosphere. We 

encourage all students to: 

• Respect their peers and teachers 

• Listen attentively when others are speaking 

• Follow instructions promptly 

• Keep the classroom neat and tidy 

We appreciate your support in reinforcing these values at home. Together, we can create a 

thriving educational environment for all our students. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

The Classroom Management Team 


